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February 5, 2024 
 
 
Dear NCDSB Families,  
 
Please be advised that we are changing the April 2024 PA Day from Friday, April 26, 2024 
to Monday, April 8, 2024.   
 
This change is aligned with many other school boards in the province who will be impacted 
by the Solar Eclipse.  We have recently learned that the path of the eclipse will now affect 
Northeastern Ontario, with the peak of the eclipse occurring during school dismissal time 
when individuals are more likely to be outdoors.  
 
While we recognize the inconvenience this rescheduling may cause, NCDSB is committed 
to protecting the health and safety of our students and staff.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your school 
principal. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tricia Stefanic Weltz 
Director of Education 
 


